
Matasar, Emily 

From: denalistoneworks@gmail.com on behalf of Elizabeth [elizabeth@denalistoneworks.com]
 

Sent: Thursday, September 30, 2010 4:18 PM
 

To: Matasar, Emily
 

Cc: Kathryn Merritt
 

Subject: City council meeting October 6th 

Hello Ernily, 

My name is Elizabeth Gibson and I would like to take a 3 minute slot at the City council meeting 
to testify about how our City Govemment needs to focus on the programs that are working to 
help small business and stop the "shot gun" approach that pits small business against each other. 
Could you please confirm that I am on the calendar for this Wednesday, October 6th sometime 
after Kathryn of Great Kate Construction. Direct/indirect effects of RFP's vs. low price included 
in testimony. 

I am a Certified WBE, DBE and ESB general contractor company here in Portland. I00% 
women owned. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 
Elizabeth Gibson 

Denali Stoneworks, Inc. 
4605 SW Beavedon-Hillsdale Hwy 
(s03) 244-447r 
FAX (s03) 246-4088 
(so3) 367-2998 
OR ccb# 168827 
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Request of Elizabeth Gibson to address Council rega.rding the need for City 
Government to focus on programs that are working to help small business and stop 

the approach that pits srnall business against each other (Communication) 
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Filed 

LaVonne GriffÏn-Valade 
Auditor of the City of Portland 

By 
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AS FOLLOWS: 
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l. Fritz 

2. Fish 

3. Saltzman 

4. Leonard 

Adams 


